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“The Love Project”

The resident council of Palm Garden Sun City 
have taken on several projects to support, 
encourage, bless and show love to several 
groups in need.  They have sent hundreds of 
dollars, gifts and letters of support to hurricane 
victims, missionary’s, and people around the 
world in need.  The resident council has now 
decided they would like to do something local. 
Palm Garden of Sun City has adopted the 
children from the Riverview Head Start Program.  
Getting involved to support and love children in 
our community give our residents a life with 
purpose and the opportunity to engage in a 
meaningful activity.  Recent research has shown 
many of the children in our local area do not 
have their basic needs meet.  Please join “The 
Love Project” the 1st & 3rd Thursday of the 
month.  We will be discussing fund raisers, send 
cards, notes, and discuss our future plans to 
bless and encourage these children.   If you 
would like to get involved or make a donation 
please see the Life Enrichment Department.  

It’s Palm Garden’s Third 
Annual Car Show

Roamin’ Oldies Car Club Classic Car Show

    Please Join Us!

We will be having an Old Fashion Car Show Sunday 
April 29th from 10:00am – 1:00pm All family members 
and friends are invited to enjoy this event with their 
loved one.  Each resident will receive 2 
complimentary lunch tickets for 2 guests. Each guest 
will be voting on their favorite car.  At 1:00pm we will 
announce the winners and award the trophies. 
Please RSVP at the front desk by April 23rd.    

April Employee of the Month

Jennifer Pike LPN

  Know your Rights 
According to Section 400.022, Florida Statutes:

When admitted to a long-term care facility, an 
individual maintains their rights as a citizen!!!!                            
They also gain a special set of residents' rights, which 
are mandated by federal and state law.

Nursing home facilities shall adopt and make public a 
statement of the rights and responsibilities of the 
residents and shall treat such residents in accordance 
with the provisions of that statement. 

The entire list of resident rights are listed on the wall 
across from the dining room.   If anyone would like a 
copy of the resident rights please let any manager know 
and they will get one for you. 

        Did you know?
** Every long-term facility has a group of 
volunteers called the Ombudsman, this is a 
group that acts as advocates for all residents 
living in a long-term care facility.                    
Toll free number 1-888-831-0404

** Palm Garden Sun City Center has the State 
survey results in a binder in the front lobby.  If 
you would like to read the survey results.

The Resident Council of Palm Garden has adopted the children 

who attend the Riverview Head Start Program.  Why? you may 

ask.  One of the goals of the Life Enrichment department is to 

find activities that can give our residents opportunities to 

engage in meaningful activities.  Research shows that life 

without purpose is not healthy or enjoyable.  It must be said 

that people who reside in a long-term care facility do face 

constraints in terms of finding opportunities to engage in 

meaningful activities.  Some of the benefits are as follows; When 

you do good for others, the recipients of your kindness aren’t the only 

ones reaping the benefits.  There are a ton of perks in it for you, too. 

Giving back has an effect on your body.  Studies show that when 

people donated to charity, the portion of the brain responsible 

for feelings of reward, was triggered.  The brain also releases feel-good 

chemicals and spurs you to perform more kind acts’ something 

psychologists call “helper’s high.”  When you help others, you give off 

positive vibes, which can rub off on your peers and improve your 

friendships.  Having a positive impact on someone else could help you 

change your own outlook and attitude. Experts say that performing 

acts of kindness boosts your mood and ultimately makes you 

more optimistic and positive.  Helping people creates a feeling of 

community.  If you have a lot that’s wearing you down, giving back 

could help clear your head.  Helping others gives you perspective on 

your own situation, and teaches you to be appreciative of what you 

have.  If you would like to get involved with we will be meeting 

monthly to discuss fundraising, prayer, and send the children cards and 

encouragement.  
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Residents residing at a Palm 
Garden facility will be asked to use the center 
courtyard when they would like to sit outside.  
If They would like to sit on the front porch 
they will need to have a family member or a 
visiting guest accompany them.

http://scholar.princeton.edu/sites/default/files/slinden/files/helpershigh.pdf
http://www.prevention.com/mind-body/emotional-health/doing-kind-acts-reduces-anxiety-study
http://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/help-information/mental-health-a-z/A/altruisim/
http://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/help-information/mental-health-a-z/A/altruisim/
http://www.globalonefoundation.org/welcome/faq/



